
 I oppose the passing of HB4167 . 

Certainly the effect of this bill is negative. 

Oregon is doing great at being clean. 

Lots of oregon families will be effected in a negative way. 

People of oregon do not want this to pass.  

Thankyou for your time. 

Sincerely,  

Ivanna Cook of Albany, Oregon .  

 

 


